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Protected disclosures report 2024

Section 22 of the Protected Disclosures Act 2014 requires the publication of a report each year
relating to the number of protected disclosures made in the preceding year. It also requires the
publication of information about any actions taken in response to protected disclosures made.

No protected disclosure was received by the Irish Auditing and Accounting Supervisory Authority in
the year ended 31 December 2024.
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